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Attended workshop: Can you keep a secret?: attorney-client privilege and interpreters, presented 
by Ernest Niño-Murcia as part of the the Colorado Association of Professional Interpreters 

(CAPI)* 2022 Conference and Annual Meeting, held online and in-person on November 5, 2022. 
This certificate serves as proof that the participant has earned the following Continuing 

Education Credit(s):
1 hour of ethics for court interpreters from the Colorado Office of Language Access.

*CAPI is now the Colorado Interpreters & Translators Association (CITA).


